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Lac-Sainte-Marie, June 27, 2025 

 

LIFTING OF THE PREVENTIVE BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

MONT-SAINTE-MARIE AREA 

 

 

The preventive boil water advisory, in effect since June 20th, 2025 in the Mont-Sainte-

Marie area is as of now lifted. The water can now be consumed normally. 

 

Should you have any question, please contact us by e-mail using the following address: 

municipalite@lac-sainte-marie.com  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this situation may have caused and thank you for 

your understanding and patience. 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Céline Gauthier 

General manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Martin Lafrenière 

Assistant General manager 

Director of public works 
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